
Transport Infrastructure Ireland is inviting the public and anyone that 
is interested to make their views heard on the development of a new 
National Cycle Network (NCN). This ambitious plan aims to link towns, 
cities and other key destinations across Ireland with a safe, connected 
and inviting cycle network.

Over recent months, we have been working closely with stakeholders to 
gather information on existing cycle infrastructure provision and looking 
for opportunities where new facilities can be developed. Arising from 
this, plans for the NCN have been developed and we are sharing them 
for feedback to help us create the best possible proposal. 

Following our analysis of public feedback, a final report will be 
completed in August 2022 on the proposed National Cycle Network 
incorporating the feedback received. Detailed plans for the roll out of 
the NCN over the coming years will then be developed.

Have your say on the development of 
cycling infrastructure in Ireland

The consultation is open from the 4th of May to the 7th of June 2022. 

Further information on the work completed to date and a chance to 
give feedback can be found at ncn.consultation.ai

https://ncn.consultation.ai/

